Submitted to the Principal. 02.12.2019

Sub: Report on Python and Selenium workshop — SG Software thru Alumni - 22" November 2019 — Reg.
Respected Sir,

With reference to the above subject, GS software has conducted workshop on the emerging technology
Python and Selenium to our Final year and Pre-final year students of ECE and EEE on 22" November

2019 at M Visvesvaraya AV Hall.

Mr. Prabhakar Gudi, Senior consultant Gowri Software Solutions and Ms. Namratha, consultant Gowri

Software Solutions and also Alumni of SSCE have conducted the workshop.

The program was very useful to the students as both explained from the installation process to the build

level. They presented the PPT and given the learning material to all the students.

Finally the students have received the certificates from GS Software for this workshop.

This is for your kind information.

Thanks & Regards,

Bheemeswara Reddy .V

Training & Placement Officer.



